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Electrical Safety Recall 

Ozito Industries Pty Ltd   

Petrol Inverter Generator 

Model number IGP-2018 

Batch number 2021/06 

 

Identification: 

The model number IGP-2018 and batch number 2021/06 can be found on the information 

label on the generator.  

36 affected generators were sold at Bunnings stores in WA between 1/12/2021 and 

16/02/2022. 

Why the product is recalled:  

The product does not comply with the Australian electrical safety standard. The neutral 
wiring of the socket outlet has been wired incorrectly. 

Hazard: 

Risk of electric shock, which can cause serious injury or death. 

Action required: 

Consumers should stop using the product and return the product to Bunnings for a refund 

or replacement, or contact Ozito to arrange for the generator to be re-wired, free of charge. 

For further information 

Please direct all calls and any queries concerning this recall to Ozito 1800 069 486 or 
email enquiries@ozito.com.au  
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